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  MAY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 18TH MARCH—We held a fundraising day for this year’s 
Sports relief Appeal. Children came into school dressed in their 
sports wear and football kits and took part in various sporting chal-
lenges throughout the day. A Cake Sale at the end of the school day 
was also well supported and raised a total of £219.66.  A quiz and 
bingo session organised by some pupils in 5G raised £37.56. The 
grand total including all donations received on the day was £498.63. 
Thank you to everyone who baked and donated! 

MORE SPORTS RELIEF…. 
Roshin and Lucy in 5G held a bingo, raffle and cake sale on the green in Dewfalls Drive to raise 
money for Sports Relief.  The girls organised the event and were supported by other members of 
the class.  Elizabeth made cookies which were sold in the cake sale alongside chocolate brown-
ies which were made by Lucy.  Harrison helped to set up in the morning and sold raffle tickets.  
Nikita donated some prizes for the bingo and raffle.  Overall they raised £37.56. Well done! 

Wheatfield Primary School 
Growing and Learning Together 
Respect ● Enjoy ● Achieve ● Learn ● Inspire ● Believe 



YEAR 1 PARK VISIT—Last week children in Year 1 visited Jubilee Park as part of our topic 
‘Percy the Park Keeper’.  We went on a hunt around the park to find all the different materials 
used.  The children found all the materials on the list and even had chance for a quick play in 
the park.  We all had lots of fun on our visit! Mrs Midlane & Mrs Harrex. 

 
 

SOME MORE SPORTS RELIEF PHOTOGRAPHS.. 



YEAR 2 TRIP TO @ BRISTOL. 
 
Year 2 had an amazing trip to @ Bristol. We explored outer space in the Planetarium, we de-
signed our own characters and stories in the animation suite, we were engineers building our 
own houses, we were TV presenters and made our own TV shows, we were millers and made 
our own flour and much much more!  

YEAR 6 PRODUCTION 
WE WILL ROCK YOU  

 

 
Year 6 will be staging a production of ‘We will 
Rock You’ in July. We would love to have 
some ‘live’ musicians to accompany us. If 
there are any parental musicians out there 
who would like to take on the challenge, we 
would love to hear from you. Please contact 
Mr Woodworth, Mr Finlay or Miss Gregory. 
 

 
Year 2  have enjoyed watching 11 chicks 
hatch and grow. We learnt how to care for 
chicks and looked at life cycles. 
 
We all had the opportunity to hold a chick and 
watch them out of the brood box. 

 

Can you help? Reception classes are on the look-
out for any bike or scooter helmets that you may have 
lying around spare or outgrown. Please drop them into 
the Front Office if you have any to donate. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 



CONGRATULATIONS—To Calum Morris of 4H who has been short listed by The British Heart 
Foundation for a ‘Fighting Spirit’ Award at their annual Heart Hero awards in June. This award is 
to recognise and celebrate all the exceptional work that Calum has done for the British Heart 
Foundation, raising awareness and funds, while still facing challenges with his own ongoing heart 
issues. His family are hugely touched that he has been nominated and has got down to the final 
3 in the South region. They are looking forward to attending the award ceremony in London at 
the end of June. Well done Callum & we look forward to hearing all about your trip to London and 
the Awards Ceremony. 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS – Are you in receipt of Income Support, Job Seekers Allowance 
(Income Based), Child Tax Credit, Guarantee Element of State Pension Credit or Asylum Seeker 
Status? If so, even if you do not want your child to have a cooked lunch, please register your  
eligibility, as this has a significant impact on the amount of funding we receive in school. The 
more Free School Meals, the more money we receive into our budget! Please do not hesitate to 
come into the office if you require further in-formation or an application form. 
 
If you are in receipt of Free School Meals you may be entitled to discounts on trips, music 
lessons, uniform and free attendance at Wheatfield Plus.  Please let us know if you need 
any support.  Thank you. 

A FEW REMINDERS: 
 
 For health and safety reasons, all children with hair longer than collar length, must have 

this secured in such a way, that the hair will not fall over their face or become tangled in a 
piece of apparatus or equipment. 

 
 Fleeces should not be worn inside school as part of your child's uniform. 
 
 Only small plain stud earrings may be worn and these must be removed for PE lessons. 
 
 Sweets and chocolate must not form part of your child's packed lunch. 
 
 Final reminder, it is much easier to return lost property to the owner, if all items of school 

clothing are clearly marked with your child's name! 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in these matters. 



 
 
 

Reminder that tomorrow, Friday 29th April is an Inset Day  
and Monday 2nd May is a bank holiday. 

 
Enjoy the long weekend! 

 
School re-opens on Tuesday 3rd May. 



Dates for the Diary 
 

 Friday 29th April—INSET Day 

 Monday 2nd May—Bank Holiday Monday 

 Wednesday 4th May—Rhyme Rocket Session 

 Monday 9th May—3B swimming this week 

 Sunday 15th May—Year 6 Camp begins 

 Monday 16th May—3M swimming this week 

 Friday 27th May—Term 5 ends 

 Monday 6th June—Term 6 begins 

 Thursday 16th June—Class photographs 

 Friday 17th June—INSET Day 

 Friday 22nd July—Term 6 ends 
.  

 
 
 

 

@wheatfieldpri 
 
 
Currently trending on our @Wheatfield Twitter feed: 
 
2J have been colour mixing & ‘giving commands’. 
Reception have enjoyed a trip to Caldicot Castle 
Children have been looking at and making 3D shapes 
We made 90th Birthday cards for The Queen 
 
Wheatfield are now tweeting every week with the latest learning that is taking place in our 
classrooms. If you would like to follow our Twitter account, please follow the instructions on our 
website. 






